From: Andrea Telli [mailto:atelli@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 4:31 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: You're Invited to the 60th Anniversary of the CBC Merit Awards

Hi Steve – 

Just following up with “We won!” 

Chinatown Branch received the 2016 Merit Award for projects in Chicago under $55 million. The award event took place at the Marriott on Michigan Avenue and dinner was included. I sat at a table with representatives from the PBC, Wight Construction and Skidmore Owings & Merrill, the design/build and project management team for the branch.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Andrea.

